MEIKLES

NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS

The Directors of Meikles Limited would like to advise Shareholders and other stakeholders of a
delay in the publication of the audited financial results for the financial year ended 31 March
2020. The financial results were due for release on or before 30 June 2020 and will now be
published on or before 20 August 2020 following the extension granted to the Company by the
Zimbabwe Stock Exchange.

The delay is due to disruptions to year end preparation processes caused by lockdown restrictions
implemented by the Government to contain the spread of COVID-19.
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